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HARBORWALK HAPPENINGS 
 
Jun. 21st – Father’s Day car show 
Jun. 21st – Father’s Day at the Maritime 
Museum  - These activities are tentatively 
scheduled.  Please check with the Channel Island 
Harbor, as the date gets closer. 
 

HARBORWALK ANNUAL 
HOMEOWNER’S MEETING 

 
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic the annual 
HarborWalk Homeowner’s meeting had to be 
postponed.  As the Association received enough 
ballots to elect new members to the Board of 
Directors, a short meeting has held on Saturday, 
May 30th to count the ballots and establish a new 
Board of Directors for 2020/2021.  The terms of 
Patty Tolle, Steve Shapiro and Edward Poveda 
ended and they were all re-elected to serve on 
the board for another two-year term.  The 
Association would like to thank them for their 
service and appreciates they commitment for 
another two years.  We also want to thank David 
Kalian and Art Lopez for offering their time by 
running for Board seats.   

 
GETTING BACK TO NORMAL 

 
As the City, County, and State begin to relax 
stay-at-home orders, HarborWalk is planning 
how we can reopen all of our facilities in a safe 
manor.  The HarborWalk Board of Directors are 
working on reopening the pool areas in 
compliance with Health Department guidelines.   
Expect fewer numbers of residents allowed in 
the pool areas, pools, and spas.  It may require 
time limits on facility usage with sign-up sheets 
to regulate the flow of residents. 
The tennis courts have remained open and will 
continue to be available for residents to play 
while practicing social distancing. 
Until further notice, the Harborwalk office will 
continue to operate on a slightly shorter 
schedule. 
The HarborWalk maintenance staff continues to 
work as does the landscape contractor.  
 
HOLLYWOOD BEACH COMMUNTY 

 
The Hollywood Beach community is starting to 
open back up.  The Sunday Farmer’s Market has 
been running with extended hours and limits on 
the number of customers allowed in at a time.  
Non-food vendors have been invited back.  
Other services, like kayak and boat rentals are 
open.  Restaurants have started to reopen for 
dine-in.  These local businesses can use your 
patronage.  The beach is back open for all 
activities and the lifeguard stations are open.  
Your safety is most important, wear a mask 
when near other people and remember to wash 
your hands often. 



 

 

EMAIL BEACON 
 
In an effort to save money, the Beacon is being 
e-mailed to those that we have an e-mail address 
for.  If you have not received e-mail from 
HarborWalk please send one to 
harbor.walk@verizon.net with your name and 
HarborWalk street address. 
Copies of the Beacon are available in the 
Clubhouse and archived on the HarborWalk 
webpage: http://harborwalkhoa.com 
If you have tenants in your unit, please ask them 
to forward their e-mail address to the 
HarborWalk office so that we can send them a 
copy of the Beacon. 
 

 
 

 
 
The sunset pictures in the Beacon have been 
taken over the last 15 years at Hollywood Beach.  
Each one reflects a sunset during the month the 
Beacon is published. This one is from June, 
2006. You can tell the time of year by where the 
Sun sets with respect to the Santa Cruz Island.  
The same tilt of the Earth that gives us our 
seasons causes the Sun to set over Santa Cruz 
Island during the winter months and closer to 
Point Conception during the summer months. 
 

EMERGENCIES 
 
Does the HarborWalk office know how to 
contact you in case of an emergency?   
Please provide the HarborWalk office 
emergency contact information and a key to 
your unit in case of an emergency. 
If you have an emergency call 911.  If it is 
something that HarborWalk can help with, 
contact the office during office hours at: 
805-985-4300, after hours: 805-652-2405 
Emergencies include: 
* Running water 
* Leaking gas 
* Smoke or fire 
*Anything that would put someone in danger 
Locking yourself out of your unit is not an 
emergency.  If the office is open, they might be 
able to help you if you have provided a key.  
After hours call a locksmith. 
 
 
EMERGENCY PHONE NUMBERS 
 
HarborWalk Office 805-985-4300 
Archon Protection Security 800-274-5717 
Police/Fire/Medical Emergencies  911 
Animal Control 805-388-4341 
Road Maint/Sand removal 805-672-2131 
Injured Marine Mammals  805-567-1505 
Ventura Sheriff (non-emergency)805-654-9511 
Oxnard Police (non- emergency) 805-385-7740 

 
HARBORWALK WEBSITE 

 
If you haven’t registered at the HarborWalk 
website, point your browser to: 
http://harborwalkhoa.com 
To see the locked categories like HOA 
documents you must be a Registered 
Homeowner.  To create an account, select 
“register” from the top right corner of the page. 
The website sends out a weekly e-mail with new 
documents, events, and news articles posted in 
the last week. 
The web page has lots of useful information 
including: past issues of the Beacon, Board  and 
Committee meeting minutes, HOA events, and 
HOA documents like the CC&Rs.  If there is 
something missing, please let the WebMaster 
know via the “E-Mail the Webmaster” link.  



 

 

 

 
USEFUL WEB LINKS 

 
Channel Island harbor: 
http://Channelislandsharbor.org 
California Coastal Project: 
http://www.californiacoastline.org 
City of Oxnard (new), incudes all services: 
https://www.oxnard.org 
CI Beach Community Service District: 
http://www.channelislandsbeachcsd.com 
Ventura County Fire Department: 
http://fire.countyofventura.org 
Tsunami warning center: 
http://www.tsunami.ca.gov 
VC Alert: 
http://www.vcalert.org  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


